
As a citizen of North Dakota and the parent of a school age child. I feel it is beneficial to the 
state to provide free school lunches through use of the legacy fund. Are the children not the 
legacy of this state? Also so many children go hungry why not provide them with 2 free meals a 
day. You we willing to increase your daily meal allowance last legislative session so why not 
allow the children to benefit this time? 


